Corrigendum

Ref.No. UBKV/DR-496, Dt. 25.10.2021

This is for information to all concerned that the walk-in-interview (Ref. Advertisement No.
UBKV/DR-490, Date: 11.10.2021) scheduled to be held on 26.10.2021 at 12.00 noon has been
postponed due to some unavoidable circumstances. The same has been rescheduled on 02.11.2021
at 12.00 noon in the Directorate of Research, UBKV, Pundibari.
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Director of Research
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